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Check Us Out Online: 
We are happy to announce that Crosswoods now has a website at 
www.crosswoodssubdivision.com!!!! It’s filled with a lot of neighborhood and 
Jessamine County information. You can contact a Crosswoods Neighborhood 
Association Board member, look at previous newsletters and monthly CNA meeting 
minutes, post a classified ad (if you are a paid CNA member), locate government 
services or see what local events are in the near future, all from the website, to 
name just a few. We hope you spend a little time checking it out and benefit from 
what is available. 
 
We'd like to thank Ashley B. Blair for her many, many hours of designing the 
website and for the excellent job she has done. You can contact Ashley from links 
she has posted on our website at the bottom of each page. 

 
The Crosswoods Neighborhood Association would like to thank Legacy Builders for 
sponsoring this newsletter. Legacy Builders are owned by Bart and Deborah 
Osborne at 78 Candlewood Drive in Crosswoods II. Please see the Ad included with 
this newsletter for more information. 
 
The Crosswoods Neighborhood Association would like to thank neighbors Pete and 
Elizabeth Jagodzinski for their work landscaping the entrance walls at Old Coach 
Road, Summertree Drive, and Lantern Way. They designed the flower beds, planted 
all the shrubs, and put down mulch. Thanks again from the CNA Board and the 
neighbors of Crosswoods. 
 
The Crosswoods Neighborhood Association would like to thank Louie’s Flower Power 
Shop for selling Double Knockout Roses and Daylilies at a discounted price to the 
Association for planting at neighborhood entrances. Louie’s Flower Power Shop is 
located beside the BP Gas Station across Harrodsburg Road from Bellerive 
Shopping Center. 

CNA 2010 Dues:  
The 2010 dues are $50. If our records indicate you have not paid, a payment slip 
with a pre-addressed envelope will be included with this newsletter. 


